
Der l Loar 
Indian River County Sheriff's Office 

July 12, 2017 

Mr. Joseph E. Flescher, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Re: P.G.I. Request- County Fund 126 

Dear Chairman Flescher: 

According to the Florida Contraband Forfeiture Act (FCF A) any local law enforcement agency that 
acquires at least $15,000 in forfeiture proceeds of real or personal property pursuant to the Act 
within a fiscal year shall expend or donate no less than 15 percent of such proceeds for the support 
or operation of any drug treatment, drug abuse education, drug prevention, crime prevention, safe 
neighborhood or school resource officer program. (F.S. 932.7055) 

Please consider this letter as a request for transfer of $10,706.40 to the Indian River County 
Sheriffs Office, which reflects at least 15 percent of the proceeds acquired pursuant to the FCF A in 
the last fiscal year. These funds will go to the Substance Awareness Center to satisfy the 
requirements under Florida State Statute 932.7055. 

Please place this item under Constitutional Officers for the July 18, 2017 board agenda. If you have 
any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 978-6404. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Deryl Loar, Sheriff 

DL:nmj 

cc: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Mike Smykowski, 0MB Director 
Kelly Goodwin, Comptroller 
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